SOM Severe Weather Policy

The School of Medicine will handle the cancellation of classes in the following manner:

All School of Medicine students will follow the Provost's decision in regards to cancellation of classes. If
classes are cancelled, students should not report for any medical school activities (classes, labs,
clerkships, clinical assignments, etc.) Course directors, mentors, and faculty are aware of this policy so
that individual decisions should not be made.

These decisions can be determined by calling 684-4636 (INFO) or the DukeAlert site,
http://emergency.duke.edu, or http://www.duke.edu/today/, or by visiting the School of Medicine,
Office of the Registrar’s website, registrar.mc.duke.edu,.

Please note that 684-INFO and http://emergency.duke.edu are considered the official communication
for inclement/severe weather announcements.
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